
Dear School Certifying Official, 
 

 
We recently contacted you to let you know we informed our Post-9/11 GI Bill 
students about the changes to the Monthly Housing Allowance in the Harry 
W. Colmery Veterans Educational Assistance Act of 2017 (Forever GI Bill).  
We have an update to share on our implementation progress.  
 
Our payment systems are now updated with the correct tuition and fee caps 
for terms beginning on or after August 1, 2018.  The caps are: 
 

• Private or Foreign Schools - $23,671.94 
• NCD at Non-IHL - $23,671.94 
• Flight - $13,526.81 
• Correspondence - $11,497.78 

 
These rates are also reflected on our GI Bill® website. 
 
As stated in our last correspondence, VA will make the adjustments needed 
to ensure your school is paid correctly.  We will continue to keep you 
apprised of our progress and thank you for your patience as we make the 
changes needed to our systems.   
 
If you have questions, please contact your Education Liaison 
Representative.   
 
As always, thank you for the work you do on behalf of our nation’s Veterans.  
   
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
Robert M. Worley II 
Director, Education Service 
Veterans Benefits Administration 
Department of Veterans Affairs 
 
Enclosure 
 
    
 

Department of  
Veterans Affairs 
Veterans Benefits 
Administration 
1800 G Street NW 
Washington, DC 20006 
 
 
Contact information:  
Web: 
https://www.benefits.va.gov/G
IBILL/forevergibill.asp  
Phone: 1-888-442-4551 
TDD: 711  
 
Social media: 
Twitter: @VAVetBenefits 
Facebook: 
http://www.facebook.com/ 
gibillEducation 
 
If you know a Veteran who is 
in crisis, call the Veterans 
Crisis Line at 1-800-273-8255 
and press 1. 
 

 

https://www.benefits.va.gov/GIBILL/resources/benefits_resources/rates/ch33/ch33rates080118.asp
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